
Minutes of the Regular Monthly Meeting of NYCMA, September 24, 2008 
GMHC, Room 405 
 
Attendees:  Jim F, Harley, Mike, Eddie P, Bruce C, David, Jeremiah, Peter, George T, 
Eddie, Jeff G, Jim H 
 
Jeff G, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:56 pm.  After determining that a quorum 
was not present, it was determined to continue the meeting to hear reports and discuss 
issues, although no motions could be made, or any official business conducted. 
 
Jim F, Treasurer, reported an available cash balance of $2,471.30 as of September 24, 
2008. 
 
Harley, Structure and Finance Chair, will again check on the status of the NYCMA’s 
503C filing and report back at the October meeting.  As Chair of the 2008 Share-a-Day 
event, he reported that the workshop training session went very well. 
 
Mike, Publicity Co-Chair, reported no phone calls on the NYCMA hotline for the most 
recent reporting period.  There was discussion of making CMA literature more available, 
specifically making the pamphlet “Do I Have a Problem” available in local doctors’ 
offices. 
 
Peter, Activities Committee Chair, reported and activities survey will be done at the 
Share-a-Day dance to determine future planning for more sober events. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:40pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jim H, Secretary 


